
Wednesday, March 4, 2014 

 

2:00 p.m. in 311 Cannon House Office Building 
 

Subcommittee on Cybersecurity, Infrastructure Protection, and 

Security Technologies 
 

Hearing 

 

“Industry Perspectives on the President’s Cybersecurity Information 

Sharing Proposal.” 

 

WITNESSES 
 

 

Mr. Matthew J. Eggers 

Senior Director  

National Security and Emergency Preparedness  

U.S. Chamber of Commerce 

 

Ms. Mary Ellen Callahan  

Jenner & Block 

Former Chief Privacy Officer 

U.S. Department of Homeland Security 

 

Mr. Greg Garcia 

Executive Director 

Financial Services Sector Coordinating Council 

 

Dr. Martin Libicki 

The RAND Corporation 


